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As you begin your work on the creation of your conference publication, we would like to highlight two important aspects of this process. IEEE policy requires that all accepted papers must be checked for plagiarism. This can be accomplished through the IEEE CrossCheck Portal if copyright is owned by IEEE. As a reminder, all authors of accepted papers must transfer copyright to IEEE by utilizing the electronic IEEE Copyright Form(eCF) (see IEEE Copyright Policy). You will be contacted concerning next steps in the copyright registration process. 

These two independent tools effectively and efficiently transfer copyright and provide plagiarism checking for your conference papers. 
IEEE is ready to help! If there is anything you need at any point during your conference lifecycle, IEEE MCE is available to assist you. Please be sure to include your Conference Title and Conference Record Number in any communications. If you have any questions or problems related to the eCF or CrossCheck, please contact the IPR Office at the address below. 

